From the President's Desk:

Dear Parents,

Hello!

My sincere gratitude to all those who attended our first meeting of the year on Jan 17th, 2015. Little Angels International School is approved and accredited by <u>Cambridge University Examinations</u> as a Cambridge International School. We trust and hope that we have clarified your doubts and more. Do feel feel to write or ask about any matter you feel concerned about.



For a direct link to what Cambridge Certification means to you and your wards, please do read this file: <u>CIE for Parents</u> (in pdf format).

Our press update on our accreditation may be read at: <u>LAIS-Press-Release-2015</u>

Meanwhile, you may also be interested in learning more about Cambridge University Examinations (both as a student or, as a parent) by visiting this link and downloading the pdf file: http://www.cie.org.uk/images/7882-cambridge-prospectus.pdf

Please visit this Government of Japan site (文部科学省): http://www.uni.international.mext.go.jp/ for more information about how our education helps your child prepare for entering prestigious universities even while studying in Japan. In 2020, the Olympics will be held here in Japan. What better opportunity for our students who graduate to help out and do their best for the people of the world who will visit this wonderful nation. We are very proud of our students and we do wish the best for them in life. Our efforts will support them always.

Japan is globalizing fast and we at Little Angels are at the fore front in providing the best education for your children. This confirmation is in line with our belief and mission.

Once again, I must remind some all of the readers that the Little Angels International School was covered by TBS (Ch.6) earlier in December (17th) and we were well showcased in the program. In case you missed it, and, if you wish to see an abridged version of the same, please check this link to our FB page video:

https://www.facebook.com/video.php?v=493443547465548



As I have iterated many times before, as a part of the Little Angels family, your children's education is complete only when you - the parents are totally involved. This is more important now than ever!

I also want to congratulate MS student, <u>Sho I</u>, for making LAIS, a prominent name in this country by his winning composition. Read more here: http://www.toyo.ac.jp/site/issyu/winning28.html

I take this opportunity to thank the children, the parents and the PTA for your sponsorship and support over the years. I also thank the teachers and our office and support staff who help to make all our learning outcomes become a reality.

Kindly do check out our Little Angels International School Facebook page for the latest pictures:

Regards, Rani. January 21st, 2015